Regular meeting December 7, 2015 at Livingston City Hall at 6:00 p.m.

Alderman Present: Lynn King
David Langford
Bill Linder
Cindy Robbins
David Sadler Il
Bill Winningham

Alderman Absent: None

Mayor Curtis Hayes called the meeting to order.

Bill Linder made the motion to accept the minutes as handed out. David Sadler seconded the motion.
The vote was 6 yes and 0 no.

Greg McDonald presented the following to be paid for out of Downtown Revitalization Funds:

1. C&LEnterprises 1,539.39

2. Better Lawns 425.13

3. TN Municipal Bond Fund 133,986.67
Also there is an invoice from U C E M C for relocating electric poles, etc. in the amount of $25,385.48.
There is also an $8300.00 that is the responsibility of Electrical Contractor.

The total of all these invoices is $169,636.67.

Cindy Robbins made the motion to approve these invoices being paid out of Downtown Revitalization
funds. Bill Linder seconded the motion. The vote was 6 yes and 0 no.

The Board discussed the cost of electricity to run the park. Mayor Hayes replied that the cost is
unknown right now.

Mayor Hayes also reported that the material for the park has been ordered.

David Langford made the motion to approve Resolution 2015-12- (A resolution to apply for CDBG for
Housing Rehab). Cindy Robbins seconded the motion. The vote was 6 yes and 0 no.

Lynn King made the motion to approve the hiring of Sean Brogans and Dakota Bowman to work in

Sanitation department. Bill Linder seconded the motion. The vote was 6 yes and 0 no.

Chief Etheredge stated that he would like to sell some equipment on Gov Deals (street sweeper, 2
forklifts and scraper).

Cindy Robbins made the motion to approve the equipment being sold on Gov Deals. Bill Winningham
seconded the motion. The vote was 6 yes and 0 no.

Bill Linder made the motion to adjourn. Lynn King seconded the motion. The vote was 6 yes and 0 no.

Mayor

ATTEST:

Vice-Mayor






